

June 5, 2009

Ms. Emily McCord Town of Southwest Ranches Community Development Director 6589 SW 160th Avenue Southwest Ranches, FL 33331

Dear Ms. McCord:

I would like the Town of Southwest Ranches to know that I would recommend to any organization, be it a private developer or a governmental entity, that they work with the Miller Construction Company team.

What attracted us to Miller Construction was the impressive work they had done for NBC in constructing WTVJ's new facility in 1999. We also knew Miller had done work for WSVN—the local Fox station. Now that we have completed our project, we are even more impressed with the Miller team. It is no surprise to me why they have earned such a solid reputation in the 36 years they have been in business.

Dave Boylan VP and GM

WPLG-Local 10

Post-Newsweek Stations

A Washington Post Company